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Comments: I would like to inform the forest service of my strong support for the coaster. As a lifetime resident of

Albuquerque and a frequent user of the mountain for hiking, skiing, sledding and fishing I think the coaster would

fit nicely into the recreation opportunities offered by this gift of nature. From my understanding of the project

construction would be limited to the area currently utilized for skiing and would be minimally impactful on the

surrounding forest. God gave us this wonderful resource and not to use it for the benefit of the people of our

community would be wasteful. Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion.


